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Re: /« /^^ Matter of the Commission's Review 
ofOhioAdm. Code Chapter 4901:1-6, 
Telephone Company Procedures and 
Standards, Case No. 14-1554-TP-ORD 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

Pursuant to the attorney examiner's September 29,2015 entry in the above-referenced 
proceeding, initial comments on the proposed rules are due October 26,2015. Please be advised 
that CTIA-The Wireless Association®, an international nonprofit organization that represents the 
wireless communications industry, will not be filing tnitial comments, but reserves the right to 
file reply comments after reviewing the initial comments submitted by other participants. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Barth E. Royer 
Attorney for 
CTIA-The Wkeless Association® 
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